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Traffic reconfiguration on Route 132-138 
deviation to Adirondack Junction 

 
(Kahnawake – 29, Kentenhkó:wa / November 2010) The Community Protection Unit 
of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that the 
section of road used as part of the deviation from the Route 132-138 service road onto 
the Adirondack Junction road will be closed beginning tomorrow, Tuesday, November 
30th.  
  

 
 
Motorists going to the Clay Mountains area can access the regular entrance at the traffic 
lights by Glen Delaronde Garage. Jersey barriers will be erected to close the road and 
as an additional safety measure, cones will also be placed to give motorists additional 
warning. 
 
These changes are being made in the best interest of safety to the community. If anyone 
has any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the Community 
Protection Unit at 450-632-0635. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until 3, Tsothóhrha / December 2010. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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